
Note to File 

Re: EA1617-01, Tłįchǫ All-season Road (TASR) meeting between GNWT, NRCan and NPMO 
 
On September 13, 2017, the Government of the Northwest Territories (GNWT) met with Natural 
Resources Canada (NRCan) and Northern Projects Management Office (NPMO) to discuss 
requirements for explosives storage and manufacturing for the TASR environmental assessment. 
The GNWT will continue to discuss with NRCan to determine whether explosive permits may be 
required for the TASR. The GNWT will provide more details to NRCan by October 6, 2017 on 
expected use and supply of explosives in order to inform NRCan’s technical report submission due 
October 11, 2017. 

Staff present at the meeting: 

Stu Niven, GNWT- Infrastructure 

Lara Mountain, GNWT- Infrastructure 

Tamika Mulders, GNWT- Lands 

Umar Hasany, NPMO 

Rachelle Besner, NRCan 

Rob Johnstone, NRCan 


